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Helle and Welcome Back!

We were so pleased to have all of our Carr Stars back in school for the start of the Summer term this week. What
o great start it has been! Once they had finished telling us about all of the Easter eggs they had eaten {yuml),
the children threw themselves back into their learning which was fantastic to see. They are now so familiar with our
school rules (Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be Safe) which has meant that there has been such o lovely calm start
after their break.

Along with this newsletter today, you will have received the newsletter and Knowledge Organiser for your child's
year group. This half term, we are all working on the Big ldea "Where in the World? which has a focus on
Geography and Design Technology. Soon the children will take part in a launch event to introduce them to their
new Learning Adventure. Please take the time to read the newsletters and see if you can learn some of the facts

from the Knowledge Organiser together at home!
Enjoy the weekend.

brs Kerr

Pea Hunt!

Thank you se much for once again supporting us with our annual event of finding peas! The children had so much
fun yes’rerduy seurching the field and trying to be the top scorers. All of the money raised will go towards funding our
Shine Fest week later in the Summer term which we know that the children ubsolu1ﬁ|y loved when we ran the event

two years ago so please keep your sponsorships coming in and thank you so much,

Tweet of the Week!

Carr Junior School arrluniorYork - Apr 11
Ha pea times this morning as 4CG completed the school's annual pea hunt!

Dolce
From 1st April, the school meals price will be going up to £2.61.




School Projects!

| apologise for the disruption to parents when dropping off or collecting their children from the
Y3/4 playground. You will have seen that we have had scaffolding up this week so that some
work could be finished. Being part of SB MAT means we benefit from additional funding which
can be allocated to the schools for building projects and maintaining the condition of the
building. During the Easter holidays, we had the roof replaced above the first floor classrooms
(complete with solar panels!) and our swimming pool entrance, changing rooms and poolside
were decorated. It is looking great!

School Kitchen Ltd!

You can now order a take-away from School Kitchen Ltd which will be prepared and cooked in
our very own kitchens! Have you had one yet? By using our kitchen facilities, School Kitchen Ltd
are contributing financially to our school budget which is vital during these times when budgets
are so stretched. The chefs will soon be doing some demonstration lessons for the children and
growing produce in our allotments too. We are really pleased to be working together on this
venture.

Please respect our staff!

Once again | feel the need to ask that our parent / grandparent community behave
respectfully towards our office team and wider school staff. Our team is here to help you but
please treat them with respect. If any parents or grandparents are not able to do this, they will
be asked to leave the school site and may receive a warning letter or complete ban from the

schoal site. Thank you for your support.

Mr Gray's handy hints to keep our children safe online!

Get smart about smartphones - If you are going to set up a smart phone for your child, here are some
excellent tips from internetmatters.org.

We know it can be tough to stay on top of a kid's smartphone use, especially if they are just starting
their digital journey. So, we've put together simple but practical things you can do today to take action
and keep them safe.
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Attendance

3IH - 94.67%

3P - 96.00%

4A - 97.492%

4CG - 92.00%

5B - 93.33% Whole School:
5) - 92.22% 94.68%

5M - 98.57%

6F - 90.33%

6MW - 97.33%

Attendance

This week we have

had a few days of -

above 95% (C DF CARR
attendance which has é‘éﬁg&_
been a good start to

the Summer term. A 0% attendance I“ECOI‘d
Let's keep the means children miss one

momentum going.

Thank you for your valuable day of learning every
support and hard fortnight. Be a hit with 100%

work in getting our
Carr Stars in on time
every day.
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3H - HARPER CR
3P - HARRY F
4A - JACK M
4CG - JACOB B

5B - NATASHA C
5) - ROWANT
5M - ENID H
6F - RUFUS H
6MW - ISAAC R
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3H - OLLIER

3P - JUDE S
4A - ELEANOR C
4CG - THOMAS N
5B - ARTHUR O
5) - VINNIE C-M

5M - SADIE S

6F - EDDIE A

6MW - GABRIELA H

4CG JACOB B
&F LACEY
6F RILEY S
6F DELILAH C-M
6F HARVEY D
6F ELSA M
6F EDDIE A
6F MYLA M
6F SACHA W
aMW MARTHA |
aMW ISAAC R
6MW DYLAN J




X8, NEW EARSWICK ALL BLACKS

9 CUBS I B

"NEW PLAYERS

Carr Vikings Junior Football Club
are looking for players to start

a [T Players should

R e
G FOR G

TO REGISTER & FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT sl 07593 800098 o :
ROSS DIVORTY - 07394 110082 emell iamrOnNghton@Enol.com Iy

DAWN SHORE - 07446 993855
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TUESDAY 28TH MAY - FRIDAY 315T MAY
CHILDREN FROM ALL SCHOOLS WELCOME AT ANY OF OUR VENUES!

ACOMB PRIMARY SCHOOL & WILBERFOSS PRIMARY SCHOOL
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